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Freehold Resident Honored by National MS Society as “Humanitarian of the Year”

Freehold, NJ - On Thursday, June 28th, 2007, Mr. Raymond Kershaw, Freehold Committee Member and resident will be honored by the Mid-Jersey Chapter of the National Multiple Sclerosis (MS) Society as “Humanitarian of the Year”. The “Humanitarian of the Year” award is presented annually to those who demonstrate an extraordinary commitment to improving the lives of those in their community.  

Mr. Kershaw has served on the Freehold Township Committee since 1991. He previously held the position of Mayor in 1994, 1997 and 2003, and was Deputy Mayor in 1992, 2000 and 2006. He currently chairs the Township’s Social Services and Public Works sub-committees. He also serves on the Township’s Emergency Management Council and was previously a member of the Planning Board. Prior to serving on the Township Committee, he served as Chairmen of the Zoning Board of Adjustments. As the Township Committee member responsible for Health and Social Services, he serves as Vice Chairman of the town’s Municipal Alliance to Prevent Alcoholism and Drug Abuse, Human Rights Council and Emergency Management Committee. 
Mr. Kershaw has worked tirelessly for those living locally with multiple sclerosis. He is a former board member of the Mid-Jersey Chapter of the National MS Society and volunteers his time each year coordinating the Freehold MS Walk site. He was an instrumental force in the development of the local MS Center at CentraState Medical Center in Freehold and an unwavering supporter of the Mid-Jersey Chapter and its programs.  His involvement with a host of other charitable organizations keeps him tightly connected to his community and he works constantly trying to find ways to improve that community and the lives of those living there.
The reception honoring Mr. Kershaw will be held at the Battleground Country Club in Manalapan, NJ. Cocktails will begin at 6 pm and the awards will be presented later that evening. Proceeds from this event will benefit local families living with multiple sclerosis and the new MS programs at the Wellness Center at CentraState Medical Center. Please join us in horning Mr. Kershaw. 
About The National MS Society

The mission of the National MS Society is to end the devastating effects of MS. Through its home office and 50-state network of chapters, the Society funds more MS research, offers more services to people with MS, provides more professional education, and advances more MS advocacy efforts than any other MS organization in the world.  This is why we’re here.  

Studies show that early and ongoing treatment with an FDA-approved therapy can reduce future disease activity and improve quality of life for many people with multiple sclerosis. Talk to your health care professional and contact the National MS Society at www.mjcms.org or 732-660-1005 to learn about ways to help manage multiple sclerosis and about current research that may one day reveal a cure.

For more information about multiple sclerosis or to attend the “Humanitarian of the Year” cocktail reception please contact Gina Murdoch at the Mid-Jersey Chapter of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society at 732-660-1005, via e-mail at gina.murdoch@njm.nmss.org  or visit our website at www.mjcms.org.
Join the movement.

Find out more at nationalmssociety.org.  
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